

December 8, 2015

Jan Dickinson Senior Planner City of Littleton Community Development Department 2255 West Berry Avenue Littleton, CO 80165

Re: Referral Response for Arapahoe County Residential Center (Case No. PDP14-0004)

Dear Jan:

South Suburban Parks and Recreation reviewed the Arapahoe County Residential Center general planned development plan and has no objection to the proposed zoning change.

Sincerely,

**Brett Collins** 

Director of Planning and Development

Cc

David A. Lorenz, Executive Director

Administrative Office 6631 S. University Blvd. Centennial, CO 80121-2913

phone 303.798.5131

fax 303.798.3030 www.sspr.org

**Board of Directors** 

John K. Ostermiller, Chair

Susan M. Rosser Pamela M. Eller Michael T. Anderson

Scott A. LaBrash

**Executive Director** 

David A. Lorenz